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National Conference of States on Building Codes & Standards

FEBRUARY 11, 1994

Diane Manning

Docket Office Manager

Division of Standards and Technology
Transfer

NIOSH

4676 Columbia Parkway, C-34
Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

Dear Ms. Manning:

Reference your letter dated January 10, 1994 concerning request for information relevant
to implementation of the Workers’ Family Protection Act (29USC 671a), a negative
response is submitted for the categories listed.

Sincerely,

Walter H. Sanders
Director, Administrative Services
Center/Controller
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